
Newsletter 
 

Edition 23 – 16th June 2017 

 

New website is now live! 

 
 

Please check out our new website 

www.sarumacademy.org.  We do hope you enjoy 

the fresh new look and easier to navigate format.  

Check out all the news on the home page with 

links to the Newsletters. 

  

 
 

On the request of parents there is a tab on the 

home page for parents which includes information 

on home learning, calendar dates, letters, exams 

information, enquiries, ParentPay, parent 

feedback and others. 

 

 
In the curriculum section you will find links to 

curriculum subjects which gives you an overview 

of the content covered in each Key Stage along 

with our assessment framework.  This is a great 

place to look if you would like to get a head start 

with future topics.  In a few weeks we will be 

adding to the exams information page which will 

give you links to exam boards, exam 

specifications, past exam papers and information 

on revision guides. 

 

Our Safeguarding page signposts the services we 

offer and a worry box for anyone to contact the 

Academy if you have any concerns or worries. 

 

We want to make this as user friendly as possible, 

if you would like us to add anything please let us 

know.   

 

Many thanks go to Mr Smith our Network 

Manager for his efforts in building our website. 

   

http://www.sarumacademy.org/


ABA - Anti-Bullying 

Ambassadors  
We are extremely proud of the work of our Anti-

Bullying Ambassadors and we thank pupils who 

are using the service to pass on concerns for 

friends or just want someone to talk to.  Together 

we can eradicate bullying. 

 
 

Year 10 Exam Week 

Good luck Year 10s in your exams next week.  I 

trust you have been revising hard. 

 

Monday 19th June 
2017 

Tuesday 20th June 
2017 

English Language 
2hrs  
 

Maths 
Paper 1 of 3 
1hr 30mins 

Religious Studies 
1hr 45mins 

English Literature 
1hr 30mins 

Biology 
1hr 15mins  

Chemistry 
1hr 15mins 

Wednesday 21st June 
2017 

Thursday 22nd June 
2017 

Maths 
Paper 2 of 3 
1hr 30mins  

Maths 
Paper 3 of 3 
1hr 30mins 

History 
1hr 45mins 

Food Preparation & 
Nutrition 
1hr 45mins 

Physics 
1hr 15mins 

 

 

Parent Calendar 2017-18 
Next Newsletter we will be publishing the key 

dates for the next Academic Year including 

holidays dates and staff training days. 

 

Get into reading ï Term 5 
1. Grace Wellstead 7B 

2. Timothee Fierling 8A 

3. Chloe Ford  7B 

4. Michael Gulwell 7C 

5. Jack Axford  8B 

6. Veronika Bethell 11B 

7. Sara-Louise Bray 7B 

8. Courtney Coward 7B 

9. Aniqa Khutun  8C 

10. RiaTaylor  7C 

 

Berlin 2018 

 
Every year we offer an overseas visit for all 

pupils.  I am pleased to confirm that the overseas 

visit for next year will be to Berlin. Costs are still 

being finalised, but we are looking at around 

£470. We are looking at packing a lot in to the 

visit including Checkpoint Charlie, Spy Museum, 

Tropical Islands Water Experience, Guided tour of 

the Olympic Stadium, a Guided Walking Tour of 

Berlin, a visit to the Berlin Wall, Brandenburg 

Gate, Holocaust Memorial, Reichstag and a visit 

to the Sachsenhausen concentration camp. 

 

More information coming soon. 

 
 

  



 

Year 11 Exam Success 
Today was the last Year 11 exam.  Enjoy the 

break and see you all in August. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



  


